
TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

1

Holiday Event
On March 4, 2020, in the assembly hall of the Institute the Rector of the Institute Uktam Pardaevich
Umurzakov  congratulated  the  students  of  the  faculty  of  "Organization  and  management  of  water
resources" on the occasion of the 8th March International Women's Day. Also, the head of department
B.Hasanov, chief accountant I.  Hasanov, the head of trade union F.Irisov, the head of department of
internal inspection and monitoring M. Yahyaev and the dean of faculty «OMWR» warmly congratulated on
the spring holiday 8 March.
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